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Community Preservation Committee Minutes
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7:00 P.M.

In attendence:  

H. LaCortiglia, Alex Evangelista (not yet sworn in), Patrick Howard, Dan Kostura. Lou Mammolette

Meeting was called to order at:7:20

Business

Lou :Motion Reimbursement for website to Patrick Howard   20.00 for the Domain name & 107.40 for year of hosting.  Total of $127.40 

  2nd by Dan

Patrick abstains all others aye

Dan:Motion to have the town administrator purchase a 4 drawer file cabinit w/ lock

 2nd by Pat

   unanimous –Dan will email Town Admin

Rebuilding Together invoice will be forwarded to the Toni Mertz, by Dan

Update on new committee members

Committee signed the CP-3 form to be submitted to EOEA.  

Dean Gasinowski, Mark Unger, Nick Hally gave presentation for Skate Park

Suggesting Molton St., American Legion Park near the volleyball court, behind Pearley, behind PennBrook School. Vacant lot between Post office and China Wall, and Library. Near Bobs Auto and Townsend Also the High School near Verizion.  

They recommend concrete parks over wooden. Average concrete park is c. 140,000$

The CP committee asked the gentlemen to come back when they locate a parcel of land on which to situate the park.

Upcoming Meetings:

August 26, 2003

Meeting adjourned at: 8:45
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